
Self-Assessment Visit for the program MS Data Science (MS-DS) 
 

Self-Assessment visit of the program MS Data Science was arranged by QEC Lahore Campus 
on August 09, 2019 (Friday). Dr. Muhammad Amjad Iqbal, Associate Dean, Faculty of IT, UCP 
Lahore was the external member of the assessment team while Dr. Irfan Younas, Assistant 
Professor & MS (DS) program Coordinator was the internal member. The Assessment Team 
(AT) assessed the SAR of the said program as per HEC guidelines. The team also visited the 
campus facilities available for the students including library, computer labs, class room etc. 
and held meeting with different faculty members of the department. AT prepared the 
assessment report in which they highlighted the strengths of the program and indicated 
some areas for improvement.  

 

 

Figure 1: Dr. Amjad Iqbal receiving shield from Director Campus, Dr. Hamid Hassan.  

 


